


Dear SUNO Family and Friends,

I am Dr. Cynthia P. Honore’-Collins, class of 1999 and 2001, School of Social 
Work graduate and SUNO Foundation, Inc. Board Member.  It is an honor and 
my pleasure to serve as your Chair for the 2024 BASH.  The 20th Anniversary 
(2024) Emmett Bashful SUNO Knights Scholarship Gala and Silent Auction will 
be held Friday, October 25, 2024, 7 – 11 pm at the beautiful New Orleans 
Sheraton Hotel on the historic Canal St. in downtown New Orleans.  

As we begin the planning of the 2024 BASH, I am asking for your support 
through sponsorships, tickets, and table purchases for the event.   The BASH is 
SUNO Foundation’s signature annual fundraising event. SUNO Foundation, Inc. 
is a non-profit, tax-exempt 501(c)(3) established to acquire resources to support 
and promote the mission, students, and programs of Southern University at 
New Orleans, our beloved SUNO.  SUNO Foundation, Inc. was created in 1974 
and has been supported over the last 20 years by family, friends, community 
organizations, foundation members, SUNO Alumni, and grants from public and 
private sources.  

This year’s theme is “The BASH: 20 years of Supporting SUNO Scholars.”  We 
will honor the BASH’s Originator, Mrs. Gloria Bartley-Moultrie and the first co-chairs of the 
BASH, Marla Jefferson and Michael Bruno will serve as Honorary Co-chairs.  We will also 
acknowledge the special efforts of the 2004 SUNO SGA and Alumni, Avis White, and Gail 
Thornton, respectively.  

There are several sponsorship levels and the opportunity for advertising your business and/or 
congratulate the SUNO Foundation on its 20th BASH with an ad in the souvenir booklet.  The 
levels of sponsorship with the ad sizes and prices are included in this sponsorship packet.  If you 
have any questions feel free to reach out to Dr. Deborah Broom-Cooley, BASH Co-chair, (504) 
250-5498, dbroomcooley@gmail.com or me, Dr. Cynthia P. Honore’-Collins, (504) 729-0505, 
cyncollins@msn.com.

On behalf of the SUNO Foundation Board, I would like to thank you for your continued support.  
I look forward to partnering with you to make the 20th BASH the biggest and best.

Sincerely,
CCyynn  PPHH  CCoolllliinnss  
Dr. Cynthia P. Honore’-Collins, 2024 BASH Chair

Mr. Edward “Ed” Robinson
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